
 
 

 

 

       

              
 

 

21 September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Year 9 Meet The Tutor Evening 
 

We would like to invite you to our Meet the Tutor evening on Thursday 30 September. The evening will begin in 

the Lecture Hall at 5pm and will give you an opportunity to meet key members of staff, listen to key information, 

talk to your child’s tutor about how your child has settled in, as well as your child giving you a tour of the college 

and its facilities.  

 

We will also have members of our PTA on hand to answer any questions you may have regarding how you can get 

involved in the life of the London Design and Engineering UTC. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday. We expect the evening to last approximately an hour. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Gloria Gold 

Vice Principal – Personal Development and Wellbeing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


